

Pearl River School District

135 West Crooked Hill Road Pearl River, New York 10965-2730 www.pearlriver.org

Phone: 845-620-3900 - Fax: 845-920-0494

5-7-21 COVID-19 Update

Dear Pearl River School Community,

Since the last update on April 30th, the District has been notified of two positive cases of COVID-19: one student at PRHS and one student at PRMS. The parents of any students and/or staff that were exposed to the positive cases were contacted and provided quarantining information.

The district will continue to keep the school community informed regarding how COVID-19 is impacting our schools. We hope that we continue to see the decline in the number of new cases in the county, and state, as well.

We know you join us in wishing our students a quick and complete recovery.

Have a great weekend!